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St. John School PTL  
invites you to support our  
largest fundraiser of the year 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE: St. John School Auction: Tropigala  
Dinner, Silent & Live Auctions, and Entertainment  
Friday, March 2, 2018 from 6:30 - 10pm 
Forest Hills Country Club, Chesterfield, Missouri 
 

Mark your calendar for a social evening of giving, bidding, winning and dining at our 31st Annual School 
Auction. Family, friends and colleagues are all welcome to attend this fabulous event. All donations are 
100% tax deductible, and it’s for a great cause! 

Please think about how you can contribute this year! Whether it’s volunteering, monetary support, 
sponsorships, advertising your business, donating an item … or ALL OF THE ABOVE!!! We appreciate  
all you can do.  

• Sponsorships: This year we have Premier Table Sponsorships and Teacher Sponsorships 
available.  Included in the Premier Table Sponsorship: advertising, reserved table in a premier 
location at the event, wine, VIP treats and reverse raffle tickets.  Grab 5 couples or 10 friends to all 
share in this great opportunity.  We also have three levels of Teacher Sponsorships.  These 
sponsorships contribute to the total funds allowing us to invite all teachers and their spouses to our 
school auction, and show them our appreciation and dedication to our children. 
 

• Advertising: If you work at, own or know of a business that is interested in advertising at the St. 
John School Auction there are several opportunities for an ad to be included in the auction catalog, 
the event program or even on the bid paddles. 
 
Please check out the reverse side of this letter for more information on sponsorships and 
advertising. 
 

• Donations:  Please check out our auction wish list on our school website at www. stjstl.net/auction 
for donation ideas and the donation form. We would appreciate any donations for the silent or live 
auctions to help make this year’s school auction a success! The donation deadline is 
Wednesday, January 31, 2018. 

Help is needed!  We are looking for help with silent auction baskets, acquisition of donated items, and 
auction setup for the 2018 auction.  Please contact us to learn more.  We would love to have your support. 

We hope you can make it to the 31st  Annual School Auction! Please feel free to contact us with any 
questions, concerns and/or suggestions. Thanks in advance for your support! 

Blessings,     
 
 

 

Laura Strasser and Nadia Pratt 
2018 Auction Co-Chairs 
 
stjohnschoolauc@gmail.com	


